
Consulate General of India
Hong Kong 

****

NOTICE

With reference to the Consulate General of India’s Tender Notice
inviting  bids/quotations  for  outsourcing  of  Consular,  Passport,  and
Visa (CPV) Services, it  is hereby informed that the timeline for the
announcement of results of Financial Bids has been extended. The
fresh date will be announced in due course. 

Wednesday,  5th June 2024 
Hong Kong

****


